
Schedule 7 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

.... M .... a .... y .... o .... ra .... n_d .... C""'o .... u""'n_c_il .... lo ... F""'S ....................... _ Monday, April 20, 2015. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

MayorandCounciliors 
Wednesday, 15 April 2015 12:05 PM 
'James Stri[esky' 
RE: LUC changes needed for Westwind/Richmond 

To Public Hearing 
" .-08te: 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your email of Apri[ 14, 2015 to the Mayor and Councillors, in connection with the 
above matter, a copy of which has been forwarded to the Mayor and each Councillor for their information. 

[n addition, your email has been referred to Wayne Craig, Director, Deve[opment. [f you have any questions or further 
concerns at this time, please call Mr. Craig at 604.276.4000. 

Thank you again for taking the time to make your views known. 

Yours truly, 

Michelle Jansson 
Manager, legislative Services 
City of Richmond, 6911 NO.3 Road, Rlchmond, BC V6Y 2C1 
Phone: 604-276-4006 I Email: mjansson@richmond.ca 

From: James Strilesky [mailto:jstrilesky@me.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, 14 April 2015 3:48 PM 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Cc: WRAP Steering Committee 
Subject: LUC changes needed for Westwind/Richmond 

I am a 40 year resident of!:lichmond. I have lived in Westwind for over 30 years. I have watched Richmond 
evolve into a diverse, cosmopolitan community under civic leadership that has generally been very responsive 
and wise in steering a course to maintain a vibrant, liveable and welcoming city community. However, I am 
very disappointed with how our civic leadership has handled the issue of Land Use Contracts and 
buildinglzoning bylaws and the negative impact this is having on the liveability and desirability of our 
established city neighbourhoods. 

I am looking to our mayor and councillors to take the following action to reverse the disturbing trend of three 
story and MASSING homes which are destroying not only the nature of the Westwind planned community 
which I had bought into but also the fabric of our community and city. More specifically I am looking for the 
mayor and council to make the following changes in: 

Zoning 
-reduce the double height provision in By-law 4.2 from 16.4 feet (5.0 m) to 12.1 feet (3.7 m) to bring us in line 
with our neighbouring cities and municipalities 

-reestablish the measurement criteria pre 2008 to determine the maximum height of a house being built in an 
established community. Prior to 2008 the maximum height for a house was 29.5 feet. However an amendment 
in 2008 changed the measurement from the top of the roof peak to the mid-point of the roof permitting the true 
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height to'exceed29.5feet and climb to 34 feet and beyond. Aside from the questionable process used to 
implement this amendment, the policy review process promised to review the impact of these changes has 
never happened. 

Land Use Contracts 
-LUC propeliies need a moratorium before any more building permits are granted. Redevelopment could 
continue under Zoning By-law 8500 rules or by replacement ofthe same square foot livable area currently on 
the lot, whichever is Jarger. No more three story building permits should be granted until the problems with the 
LUC are resolved. 

-Double height provisions need to be reduced to 12 feet and stringently enforced 

Over my four decades of working and living in Richmond I know many of you personally. I know you are 
caring, committed and hard working people. I hope you will focus on this issue and consider the future 
implications of delaying or not taking action on this important matter to preserve the nature of our 
neighbourhood and our Richmond community. 
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